
Summer	Opportunities	for	Adults		
	
We	will	begin	our	Wednesday	Morning	Summer	Book	Study	on	Wednesday,	June	7	from	8-
9am	in	Bobo	Hall.	We	will	be	reading	Bill	Hybels’	book	Simplify,	which	invites	the	reader	to	think	
about	our	modern	struggles	as	people	who	are	often	who	are	often	over	scheduled,	too	busy	
and	committed	to	the	things	that	are	unimportant,	with	little	time	left	for	those	things	that	are	
important.	We	will	meet	each	week	during	the	summer	months,	and	we	will	have	pastries	and	
coffee	available	each	week.	You	may	pick	up	your	own	copy	of	the	book	or	stop	by	the	church	
office	and	purchase	one	from	FBC	for	$9.	Rickey	will	lead	this	study.		
	
The	FBC	Women’s	Ministry	will	sponsor	a	Summer	Book	Club,	beginning	Thursday,	June	22	at	
6:30pm	in	the	Fireside	Room.	For	the	first	meeting,	the	group	will	discuss	the	book	When	
Crickets	Cry	by	Charles	Martin.	On	Thursday,	July	20	the	group	will	meet	to	discuss	the	book	The	
Hiding	Place	by	Corrie	Ten	Boom.	Each	of	these	books	are	available	through	christianbook.com,	
amazon.com,	or	barnesandnoble.com.	If	you	need	help	in	obtaining	a	copy	of	these,	please	
contact	the	church	office	by	May	24.	
	
“Good	Grief”.	We	will	be	offering	a	two-part	series	on	grief	during	the	month	of	June.	These	
sessions	to	help	those	who	have	lost	someone	or	something	that	they	love.	These	sessions	will	
be	offered	June	18	and	June	25	from	9:30am-10:30am	(during	the	Sunday	School	hour)	in	Bobo	
Hall.		
	
Our	Men’s	Group	studies	will	be	taking	a	break	during	the	summer	months,	but	we	resume	in	
August.	More	information	on	the	next	series	will	be	available	in	the	coming	months.	


